Dear Senator Wyden, February 14, 2024

As an educator, | know it is important for students to see themselves reflected in their community. |
believe it is critical to carefully select books, magazines, educational videos and experiences that
reflect our student populations in a culturally and linguistically appropriate manner.

Please pass SB 1583.
Sincerely,
Mudhddie Edeards—

Michelle Edwards
Hillsboro, OR



